
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE UPDATE 
SIOBHAN FOUCHE - Vice President (Science 
and Engineering) 
My campaigns, policy and other work 

 

My campaigns 

Survivor Support  In Progress 

My NAPAC posters have arrived! They will be up soon and I am going to scan them as well to put 
on my socials - if anyone would like me to send them scans for their socials that would be really 
appreciated. The Desperate Fleas event has been set up and will be happening on November 
28th at the Blue Moon pub (CAMBS) - the theme is gratitude and i am beyond excited for this. 
Please share the event page on facebook with everyone and if you could come that would be 
fab! Still waiting for my branding and the blog to be set up. I have written a short paper which is 
just waiting for a second review before it gets sent to relevant committees etc. Verbal Update 
will follow. 

 

Sustainability - aka saving the world one student at a time  In Progress 

The Sheffield sustainability summit on the 4th of Nov was really eye opening and interesting to 
see how other SUs tackle this issue, their ideas, and how sheffield SU runs in itself. Talks with 
the Chaplains Nigel (CAMBS) and Jackie-Dee (CHELMS) should be in the pipelines - this is an 
opportunity to collaborate and make the most impact we can. Semester 2 planning is on mine 
and frasers agenda. 

 

FSE - unhappy students make unhappier lecturers  In Progress 

I have been getting feedback on PDTs and would appreciate any further feedback you could 
gather to collect to be sent to Elaine to keep her updated and iron out any issues. Good 
involvement with the British Science Festival 2020 and how the SU can support and promote 
this. Now on the Athena SWAN committee with Em long which looks at our Bronze award and 
implementing further good practice into FSE.  

 

Other relevant updates 

 

 



 
 

Group chat has been a really good success so far and i have found students feedback to be really 
valuable. The FSE networking event went really really well and I just want to say a big thank you 
to Toby, Em, Rhiannon and Meg (DP) for their effort in this and making it successful. The 
chelmsford one is on the 19th of Nov and there will be a verbal update to follow on that. 
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